
Statement from Long Wittenham Parish Council 
 

I am writing to you on behalf of Long Wittenham Parish Council to confirm that we 
have instructed AECOM to undertake additional SEA work and in particular consider 
mineral resources. We have now received the report and have considered the 
revisions to the report and in particular, whether it required any modifications to the 
plan. We have also taken advice on this and our conclusion is that the updated 
Environmental Report does not require changes to the Neighbourhood plan itself. 
 
 


